
MURDOCK DRINKING AND BOTTLE FILLING UNITS 

Dear [Customer] 

It has come to our attention that different areas of the country and Water Authorities have different interpretations 

and requirements regarding the Water Regulations.

The Murdock Bottle filling products are tested to and comply with the following US standards: 

NSF/ANSI 61.9 

Federal Public Law 111-380 (No lead) 

CHSC116875 

We are satisfied that these standards are rigorous enough to comply with the requirements of the Water Regulations. 

All of the individual water fittings that attach to or carry water that is directly connected to the mains water supply 

have individual WRAS approval. Some Water Boards in the past have insisted on full product WRAS approval rather 

than component approval to show compliance with the Water Regulations.

All of the Murdock Outdoor Fountains and bottle fillers we advertise incorporate water fittings that hold individualy 

WRAS approval. This covers the whole water pathway from inlet to outlet. All of these fittings and components are 

listed in the below table. Dependant on the product they will include some or all of the below components. The only 

part of the products that does not hold WRAS approval is the actual body of the unit which can not be tested because 

it is not physically attached to the water supply.

It is the responsibility of the building owner and installer to make sure they are complying with the water regulations. 

We are drawing this to your attention at this stage for you to make your own decisions on the Water Regulations 

requirements and if in any doubt you should contact your local Water Authority.




